The Antrim Planning Board met on the above date in the Selectmen's office with the following members present. Robert Caughey, Howard Humphry, Harold Grant, Stanley Tenney and Mildred Dudley.

Howard Humphry resigned from the Board in order to serve on the Board of Selectmen.

Dorothy Martin was suggested as a new member and Harold Grant will contact her.

WE should start getting information re: a town map soon.

Committees were suggested as follows:

Taxation and Re-valuation:

Charles Gilmore, Andrew Lane, Richard White, Lois Harriman, Dorothy Martin and Robert Flanders.

Zoning:

William Abbott, Robert Caughey, Pat Webber, Alice Mae Flanders, Dana Healey, David Hurlin and Henry Colton.

Roads and Highways:

Stanley Tenney, Merle Aborn, Smith Harriman, Charles M. Hungington, Bruce Cuddity and Robert Bryer.

Mexica N. Sudley

Regional Planning:

Harold Grant, Richard Rablin, Miss Evelyn Perry

Public Information:

Eleanor Lane, Mildred Dudley, Jane Hill and the Planning Board